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Comment Submitted:

I am writing to express my OPPOSITION to the taking of public recreation lands for any use that precludes further public access. 

Wind energy development near Giant Rock will dramatically alter the landscape, and destroy the main source of commerce in the
region: Public recreational access to the desert. 

As a responsible user of these lands, I implore you to REJECT and proposed use for public BLM lands that would remove this
critically needed access. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Griffith 
Temecula, CA


